My intervention in the Building Safety
Bill debate

Rt Hon Sir John Redwood MP (Wokingham) (Con): Has it been possible to trace
any foreign companies or foreign interests that are involved in these
matters? Will they be making their contribution?

Stuart Andrew, Assistant Whip, Minister of State: My right hon. Friend raises
an important point. I shall address that specific point later in my speech.

..The recent commitment from many developers to fix their own buildings will
apply equally to enfranchised buildings, and the measures and powers that we
have added to the Bill to pursue and compel developers and cladding
manufacturers to pay will be available. I know that Members will still be
concerned about how we can protect leaseholders in leaseholder-owned
buildings, which is why I am announcing today that the Government will
consult on how best leaseholders in collectively enfranchised and commonhold
buildings and other special cases can be protected from the costs associated
with historical building safety defects. The consultation will allow the
Government to understand fully the position regarding leaseholder-owned
buildings with historical defects and identify whether further measures are
appropriate to address specific circumstances in which leaseholders may
unintentionally be exposed to disproportionate costs.

Comment In other words the issue was not addressed. The government cannot
ensure fairness between U.K. and foreign companies and investors.
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